
  
 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

The Norwich Free Academy Board of Trustees meeting scheduled for Tuesday, 

February 19, 2019, is cancelled.  The next regular meeting of the Trustees is Tuesday, 

March 19, 2019, Latham Building Board Room 1101, 5:30 pm. 

 

       Sarette B. Williams 

       Chairman 

       Board of Trustees 
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